I will keep you posted.  thanks, Suzanne

 

 

Suzanne Hunt

Sanitation Compliance Officer

Department of Public Services

City of Portland, Maine

55 Portland Street

Portland, Maine 04101

207-756-8166


>>> John Martell 6/27/2011 8:36 AM >>>

Thanks for keeping me posted on this. We would like the 3 doors that you have mentioned completed by September 1, 2011 and could you let me know when the others should be completed. Thanks again and look forward to hearing back.

John

>>> Suzanne Hunt 6/20/2011 7:45 AM >>>

John:  I received another letter from  your department regarding my fire doors.  I have had a hard time finding someone who was interested in doing the job. I have 100 year old plus door frames and I do not want them messed up.   I had a guy come over on Saturday and he is in the process of ordering the doors.  I will not be able to have it done by 6/28/11.  Will  get he doors ordered this week and I would be happy to send over my receipt.  This is going to be quite costly, as I have to special order some of the sizes.  Not sure I can do all  this summer  however I am definitely going to have the back egress including basement completed and hopefully  2 in the front egress. thank you, Suzanne Hunt 772-6695 home phone.
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City of Portland, Maine
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